
From: Carl Malamud <Carl@media.org>
Subject: donation of court opinions

Date: March 11, 2008 12:59:03 PM PDT
To: Karen_Redmond@ao.uscourts.gov

Dear Karen -

I was wondering if you might pass along a message to Mr. Duff asking if he might have time for a phone call with me?

As you know, our 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation has placed on the Internet for reuse without restriction 50 years of Courts of
Appeals decisions.  This includes most of F2 and all of F3.  We are preparing F1 now.  You may find these opinions at this location:

http://bulk.resource.org/courts.gov/c/

As the Administrative Office of the Courts does not currently possess a digital copy of these opinions, I was hoping to explore with
Mr. Duff the question of how we might go about setting in place a process that would result in making a donation of these files back
to you.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud
President & CEO
Public.Resource.Org
1.707.827.7290

http://bulk.resource.org/courts.gov/c/

